



Dr R Chatterjee, PhD.

Deputy Head Pastoral
ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com

10th July 2018

Dear Parent,

Activity Charges

Please be aware that there is a slight change to how we are charging for activities from next term.

Pupils take part in activities one afternoon a week throughout the year. Some afternoons are extended to enable a wider range of activities to take place. In addition, three day "Expeditions" are held just before half term in the Michaelmas Term and during the last week of the Summer Term. Extended Curriculum organisations that operate during the term normally make arrangements for offsite activities, some of which are fully residential.

This extensive programme is for all our pupils, regardless of what programme of study they follow; are part of an academy; if they are a scholar or award holder. There is a set charge for all pupils each term:

- Year 4-6 £30
- Year 7-8 £40
- Year 9-12 £50

This covers the cost throughout the year and is collected just like the usual school fees.

This Summer, you will find that you have two charges relating to activities. This is only an administrative detail, as the first charge is in arears for the Summer Term and the second charge is for the Michaelmas Term in advance. This is because the activities charge is now to be a fee, rather than an extra.

If the activities are more far-reaching and additional costs are anticipated this will be communicated in advance by activity leaders and is a choice.

Yours faithfully,

thatterjee

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com